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Comments: Mining, drilling, and other extractive projects have no place on any indigenous lands. The Lakota

hold these lands sacred and that is the supreme law by which we must all abide as guests and settlers in this

country. This proposed project is opposed by Lakota children who fear for their futures, and all other

professionals, experts, and community members who know that this would spell death and destruction and

pollution for the surround communities. Find another way to create your minerals. You are not to touch

indigenous lands. Our collective future depends on it. 


